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At its latest meeting on November 10, 2017, ASRAC reviewed the Charge. Its members request 

consideration of the Charge language being streamlined.  The following verbage is suggested. 

 

To the Academic Standards, Regulations and Admissions Committee: 

 

Charge S-1714 - Enforcing the Academic Integrity Policy: Review the current status of the administrative 

organization and support for the Offices of Student Conduct regarding their responsibility for enforcing the 

University Academic Integrity Policy. Identify areas of concern, and provide appropriate recommendations. 

Include in deliberations input received on this issue from the Senate's Student Affairs Committee (Charge 

S-1713). Respond to the Senate Executive Committee by April 17, 2018. 

 

Cordially, 

 

     Bob 

 

Robert A. Schwartz, Chair 

  


